THE IPA AT YOUR OFFICE

Is your firm or company aware of the benefits the IPA offers paralegals? If not,
we’d like the opportunity to visit your firm or company to give a presentation
outlining the benefits which include educational opportunities, networking,
growth through volunteering opportunities, and many more. For many years the
IPA has hosted two education conferences a year. This November 5 our
education conference will take place at the Metropolitan Club at the Willis Tower.
This conference will expose paralegals to service providers ranging from expert
witnesses to document management companies and offer a wide variety of
sessions to inform paralegals of new and relevant changes in various areas of the
law. The specialty and geographic sections of the IPA host meetings throughout
the year giving paralegals the opportunity to collaborate with their peers, keep
abreast of changes in the law, technology, and workforce. Through these
specialty and geographic sections paralegals learn from each other making them
more efficient, informed, and prepared to take on their tasks. Membership in
the IPA also provides membership in the National Federation of Paralegal
Associations. Keeping informed of the changes in the paralegal profession, having
a voice in the development of the profession, and additional educational
opportunities are just a few of the benefits of the NFPA membership. If you'd like
a member of the IPA to present the benefits of membership to your firm or
company, please reach out to our membership committee at
Membership@ipaonline.com. We will be visiting firms and corporations during
the months of September and October. Contact us now to schedule your

presentation.



